
 

NEW DEVICE SCHEME FOR PUPILS 
 
All pupils joining the College in years 7 and 9 should have a specific device for use in school. We have 

partnered with a company called Easy4U that will supply these  devices and provide a 

comprehensive support package in the event of any problems.  

 

You can order a device from Easy4U using their web portal, and the school code, V7Z8969. It 

includes insurance against accidental damage and loss as well as a rugged case. A keyboard and 

stylus are also part of the package. All devices obtained through the scheme are managed by the 

College. 

 

The device we expect pupils to use is one of: 

 

●​ Microsoft Surface Pro 11, or; 
●​ Dell Pro 13 Plus 2-in-1. 

 

They have been selected for their expected longevity, features, enhanced security and compatibility 

with college systems.  

 

Both devices are available to purchase or rent and include IT Support that covers the repair or 

replacement of the device within the contract length. Please note the terms and conditions that apply., 
when ordering.  
 

Each device is delivered pre-configured to connect to the Pangbourne network and it will be 

possible to use it straight away. They are suitable for all subjects from year7 to Upper Sixth. 

 

Orders must be placed by 31st July to guarantee delivery for September 2025. 
 

The scheme is open to all, not just new pupils and is well worth considering if a replacement 
device is needed in any year group. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Martin Palfrey, Network Systems and Data 

Manager.  

https://www.easy4u.school/order
mailto:martin.palfrey@pangbourne.com

